
THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

January 21, 1965

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Thank you for your letter of January 13 and the

copy of the letter to you from Mr. Shropshire,

with further reference to the case of Airman Joe

Raymond, Jr.

In behalf of the President I am bringing to the

attention of the responsible officials of the Depart-

ment the information and theviews you express

concerning the case, and you will be advised further.

With kindest regards, I am

-«---7
Sincer,sty, ~0/

Arthur C. Fef> ·y
Assis~r

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
3024 Morgan
Corpus Christi, Texas


